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Ultrasound Policy:  
 
For the space available, focus and safety of our sonographers and ultrasound equipment, only 2 visitors can be in the 
ultrasound room with the patient. We prefer that you do not bring children to ultrasound appointments due to the lights 
being low/off in the room, the fragile equipment, and to prevent distraction of our sonographers. However, if a child 
comes to the appointment, they count as a visitor and there must be one adult present to care for them.    
 
Unfortunately, if you arrive without a separate adult to supervise a child that is with you, you will be asked to 
reschedule.   

 

 


